

June 2021 committee meeting

Present

Tom Fleming (TF), Alison Lillywhite (AL), Sandy Byfield (SB), Steve Lillywhite(SL), Gill Lane (GL), Andy Meredith(AM), Sarah Fowler (SF), Nigel Roberts-Green (NRG)

Appoogies Andy Storer (AS), Cliff Waller (CW)

June notes

Thank you from Tom re all the help at the Europro

Club Champs

Social Committee organising gazebos & tables for the Sunday

Large gazebo for the bar & bbq

Small gazebo for scoring area

Santrend will provide Burger /sausage in bun with mixed leaves for £5

Committee to provide potato salad/coleslaw – Cliff Westley organising

Tom organising lanyards for volunteers/staff so they are not counted as guests if we get an audit!

Contingency for bad weather – we will move indoors

Planning for 12pm bbq start

30 allowed in the seating area at any given time.

Every 90 mins a group will have to leave but can go and be spectators

Tom will 'police' the seating area

Tom will donate water / bananas

Committee will supply the drinks. Dawn has volunteered to tend the bar.

Will look into leaderboards for the Sunday

IF a playoff will do sudden death 18,18,18,18,15,16,17,18

James Smith will do photography on the day

Goody bags have been provide by Dick Lovett motors

Pin sheets will be provided for each Day – TF

Red, White & Blue flags

Notes to stress on started sheet – pace of play – set time expectation of 4:15 total (2:20 from 9)

AOB

- Carry on 12th / 13th too long for ladies – TF will look into it
- Any chance of 14th fountain being repaired – is being looked at
- 14th looking a mess after strimming

Meeting closed

S Lillywhite